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RELEASE OF THE 2024 SINGAPORE-CAMBRIDGE GCE O LEVEL  
EXAMINATION RESULTS ON 10 JANUARY 2025  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The GCE O Level results will be released in the school hall on Friday, 10 January, 
from 2.30pm onwards.  
 
Your child/ward may report to the venue starting from 2.10pm onwards. The dress 
code for your child/ward will be full school uniform and white, covered shoes. Hair 
should be neat, tidy, and in its original colour. Accessories should not be worn.  
 
You are welcome to attend the results’ release together with your child/ward.  
Regardless of the outcome, it is important for your child/ward to know that they are 
loved for the person that they have grown up to be, and that their grades do not 
define who they are in your eyes. 
 
Your support for your child/ward during this milestone is especially important and 
valuable in helping your child/ward to manage their emotions and be positive when 
deciding on their post-secondary pathways. 
Here are some useful resources to support your child/ward: 
 
Provision of Education and Career Guidance (ECG) Services 
Your child/ward is encouraged to explore the range of education and career 
pathways available to facilitate informed decisions about his/her next step(s). 
He/She may refer to the following websites for more information. 
 

 JAE website (www.moe.gov.sg/jae)  
 MOE’s CourseFinder (https://www.moe.gov.sg/coursefinder) 
 SchoolFinder (www.moe.gov.sg/schoolfinder)  
 MySkillsFuture (https://go.gov.sg/mysfsec) 

 
Your child/ward may also make an ECG counselling appointment via the ECG 
Centre @ MOE at go.gov.sg/moe-ecg-centre. The ECG Centre @ MOE offers 
online or phone counselling services from 6 to 16 January 2025, from 9am to 5pm 
on weekdays and 9am to 12pm on Saturdays. 
  
Collection of Results by Proxy 
If your child/ward is unable to collect his/her results in person, he/she can appoint a 
proxy to collect a physical copy of the results from the school. Proxies are required 
to produce their Identification Card (IC) for the school’s verification when collecting 
the results. Your child/ward may contact the school for assistance with the 
appointment of a proxy.  
 
Thank you. 
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Regards, 
Mr. Chelliah Trevor Devendran 
HOD Humanities 
 
 
 
 
 


